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Solutions
Spay Neuter Assistance Program

The Humane Solution to Pet Overpopulation

It’s not their color, their size or their 
breed…It’s their love

In loving memory of Little Pup, 
Cookie and Sophie 11 Emerson  
 

Dear SNAP,
Thank you so much for your assistance to get our 
new dog neutered! I am so grateful for your program. 
Our kids have wanted a dog for so long, but we’ve 
been hesitant because of costs such as spaying and 
neutering. We knew this was an important step and 
we didn’t want to commit to a dog if we couldn’t do 
this.
Then Buddy found us. He is a perfect fit for our 
family. The kids cheered when the vet we took him to 
couldn’t find a microchip! My daughter is sure Buddy 
was a gift from God and that’s why he fits in so well. 
She gave him his name. We have worked hard to get 
the fleas and ticks off him and he is gaining some 
weight and looking much healthier.
Your assistance is greatly appreciated!
With sincere thanks,
Beth

CAN YOU HELP?
Case #108  Jenn has been wanting to have 
her stray female cat fixed for over two years 
now but has not been able to save up the 
money. She has kept the female indoors but 
has another stray, a young male cat, that she 
has taken in and now must get both done 
immediately.  SNAP’s cost to fix her cats is $90.  

Case #109  Carrie is a single parent. She found 
a young female Pit/Beagle mix that needed a 
safe place to go. She has decided to keep her 
since her son and the dog have bonded. She 
also has had a young male cat show up and 
would like to have them both fixed. SNAP’s 
cost totals $130. 

Case #110  Eric is a disabled veteran. He 
recently has taken in an adult male dog from 
a friend for emotional support. He has also 
been feeding two young adult male cats that 
showed up at his home. SNAP’s cost is $150. 

If you can help fix any of these animals, 
please send your donation to:

 

No amount is too small. It all adds up to 
do great things! You can specify which 
case you would like to contribute to. In 

the event the case you specify has 
already been helped by another caring 
donor, your contribution will be used to 
help a different but equally in-need pet 

owner. Thank you for your support!

SNAP
PO Box 14354

Springfield, MO 65814

The SNAP volunteers want to thank you for 
another successful year and send our wishes for 
a blessed and healthy 2020! Your donations are 
so important to us. We continue to be run one 

hundred percent by volunteers so that the money 
donated goes to pay the veterinary bills for spays 

and neuters. Thank you for your support!

Happy 
to YOU!Holidays

Thank you 
SNAP 

Supporters!



 
 

        

  

 

Community Foundation of the Ozarks

SNAP has established a fund at Community Foundation of the Ozarks (CFO) as part of their 
Agency Partners program. Being part of this program benefits SNAP in many ways. Not only are 
we exposed to CFO’s extensive donor network, but we are also eligible for fundraising 
opportunities, networking, and other perks, including accepting online donations. 

If you would like to make an online donation for our CFO fund, please follow these simple steps:
 • Visit the CFO website at www.cfozarks.org
 • Click on the GIVE ONLINE link at the top of the home page
 • Designate the amount of your donation
 • Under GIFT DESIGNATION, select OTHER from the drop-down menu
 • In the space provided for OTHER DESIGNATION enter “SNAPSNAP”
 • Enter your contact and donation information, then click on the DONATE NOW button.

SNAP is a Missouri 501(c) (3) non-profit corporation.
If you are not currently receiving the SNAP newsletter via email, you may 

provide your email address to us at spayneuter123@gmail.com
Contact us at: SNAP  •  PO Box 14354  •  Springfield, MO 65814  •  417.823.7627

www.snap123.org  • email: spayneuter123@gmail.com

Thank you for your support and contributions! 

Please like our page and share our mission on Facebook! 

We need your support!
SNAP’s mission is to eliminate the need for euthanasia in our community’s animal shelters, to 

reduce the number of homeless animals, and to educate the public about the 
importance of spay/neuter. 

We cannot accomplish our mission without donations. Please donate online or return this 
form for specific designations or for more information. 

Name  ___________________________________________________________________ Phone  ________________
Address  _________________________________________________________________________________________
City  ________________________________________________________ State ______________ Zip _____________
Email ____________________________________________________________________________________________

  _____ I want to  help! Please send information about becoming a SNAP volunteer.
  _____ I want ot support SNAP’s work with the enclosed tax-deductible donation.
  _____ Please accept a donation in memory of _________________________________.
  _____ I would like to set up a monthly gift as an automatic withdrawal. Please contact me!
  _____ Please apply my donation to Case #_______ on page 1 of this newsletter.

Mail to:  SNAP  •  PO Box 14354  •  Springfield, MO 65814  •  417.823.7627
www.snap123.org  • email: spayneuter123@gmail.com
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